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DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH RECOGNIZES WORLD AIDS DAY 
DECEMBER 1 
Get tested and learn more about HIV/STDs and Hepatitis C 
 

Contact:  
Renay Rouse    Renay.Rouse@FLHealth.gov 772-631-6008 

Martin County, FL – In recognition of World AIDS Day on December 1, the Florida 
Department of Health in Martin County will partner with Midway Specialty Care Center to 
offer free testing for HIV/STDs and Hepatitis C.  

World AIDS Day is observed each year on December 1 as an opportunity for people to unite 
in the fight against HIV, show their support for people living with HIV and remember those 
who have died from an HIV-related illness. 

Increasing HIV prevention awareness, as well as testing and treatment are the first steps to 
stopping the spread of the virus. 

Free HIV/STD & Hepatitis C testing:  
no appointment is needed 

 

 

• Hobe Sound 
Wednesday, December 1, 10:00 am – 2:00 pm 
Pettway Grocery, 10230 SE Federal Highway, Hobe Sound. 
 
  

About the Florida Department of Health 

The department, nationally accredited by the Public Health Accreditation Board, works to 
protect, promote and improve the health of all people in Florida through integrated state, county 
and community efforts. 
 

Follow us on Twitter at @GoHealthyMartin and on Facebook. For more information about the 

Florida Department of Health please visit www.MartinCountyHealth.com 
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